
 
Catholic Identity: 
“Give thanks to the Lord for He is 
good. His love endures forever.” 
Psalm 107:1 
 
Learning:  
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
for Pre-K3 and Pre-K4 classes are 
held every Thursday afternoon. 
 
Advisory Council Update: 
Next Advisory Council & Finance 
Member Meeting will be held 
Wednesday, March 19th at 
5:30pm  
 
Soccer Shots is EVERY 
Wednesday unless we have a 
conflicting schedule. Please 
wear tennis shoes. We will NOT 
have Soccer Shots Wednesday, 
March 5th due to ASH Wednesday 
Mass and Events. 
 
SAVE THE DATE:  
DISNEY TRIP FUNDRAISER Raffle 
Ticket drawing will take place 
March 3rd  
A BIG Thanks goes to Jennifer 
Burrell at Mickey’s Travel for the 
Disney Gift Card and travel 
planning! (Allison Wallace’s 
sister) 
 
Mardi Gras Parade will be 
Tuesday, MARCH 4th at 9:30 with 
King Cake special snack. 
 
Thursday, May 22nd 
GRADUATION 8:30 
 
Friday, May 30 Family Fun Day! 
10-12:00 we will close at noon  
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December 2020 

March Themes: 
Dr. Suess, weather, St. 
Patrick’s Day, leprechauns, 
rainbows, shamrocks, 
Ireland, plants 
 
Parent Information: 
PLEASE make sure to bring a 
change of clothes for your 
child/children according to 
the weather changes.  
 
Registration is here! 
Registration is February 17th 
-March 17th 
 
COGNIA Group will be coming 
to ALL of our classrooms to 
hold observations for our 
reaccreditation on 
Wednesday, March 5th. 
 
Professional Development 
for all ELC staff March 13th .  

We are closed Friday, March 
14th for spring break. 
 
PLEASE BE SURE TO CLOSE 
THE GATE!! This helps us to 
keep our children safe! 
 
We are in FULL construction 
mode all around our church 
and parking areas. We are so 
blessed and thankful for our 
expansion, be safe coming in 
and out of the St. Paul 
Campus!!  

       
 

 
 
 

School Calendar Dates  

 
The Learning Center will be 
closed on: 
 
-Thursday, March 13th 
Professional Development 
Center will be closed!! 
 
-Friday, March 14th 
Spring Break Holiday 
 
-Friday, April 18th, 
 Good Friday 
 
-Monday, May 26th, Memorial 
Day 
 
-Family Fun Day 10-12 we will 
close center at NOON for our 
teachers to begin preparation 
for new class roll up on June 
1st. 
 
-Thursday, June 19th, 
Juneteenth 

St. Paul ELC Service Project: 
Backpack ministry with RCSD, 
a large tub is located at the 
entrance for any donations to 
be dropped off at any time. 
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